
March 13, 2020  

Dear Blackhawk Title I Parents,  

Your child’s Title I teachers, Mrs. Leiper and Mrs. Payne, have created AWESOME 

Bonus Bags for your child filled with wonderful instructional materials! These bags 

are coming home today and could be used starting Monday. Please keep the bags 

and contents at home for your child to use to practice his/her reading skills. 

 In the event students stay home, Mrs. Payne and Mrs. Leiper would like you to 

check the Title I webpage and their app frequently for updates and instructions. If 

you do not have the app, please email either teacher for an invitation to join. The 

webpage will hold daily lessons, instruction, and fun activities! 

Please know, Mrs. Payne, Mrs. Leiper, and I are always available to you via email.  

Mrs. Payne’s and Mrs. Leiper’s Title I room motto, “Keep learning and feeling 

good!” follows each child every day in class, at home through the Bonus Bags, 

website and app!  

We hope to see everyone soon!  

Thank you for your continued support,  

Marianne Marianne LeDonne 

 Director of Curriculum; Federal Program Coordinator  

Blackhawk School District  

Central Office, 724.846.6600x1017 

 ledonnem@bsd.k12.pa.us 
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